
 

 

HPHC DMV: Announcing the Passing of our dear brother Greg Carter 
 
Achille Acolatse 
March 6, 2022 
 

 

Nightly Prayer for Greg’s peaceful ascension at 9 PM  
 

  

  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

It is with a heart of deep love and 
sadness that we announce the sudden 
passing of our dear brother Greg Carter. 
 

Last night, Saturday, March 5, 2022 Greg 
Cater had what seems like a heart attack 
while at his home around dinner time. His 
daughter Enya was home with him and 
called 911, but they couldn't revive him.  
We ask for your prayers from now as the 

Carter family friends begin to put plans together for caring for Enya and 
for the upcoming services.  
  
Please join a Nightly Prayer for Greg’s peaceful ascension at 9 PM 
by Zoom at zoom,us/j/5786717257. Passcode: 2027.  

  
More information about the Seonghwa is forthcoming. Thank you for your 
Prayers 
 

--Pastor Achille Acolatse 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 
 


